
Report of the Clubs 

Representative 

28-11-19 

 

 

 

 

What I have done this semester so far: 

- Attended all meetings for clubs committee this semester with 

the exception of this past one, I was out of town. 

- Helped to improve conditions for clubs who have lost status or 

have other difficulties, these changes will help clubs feel 

more confident in SSMU. 

- Continued to review constitutions for clubs  

- Did some liasing with clubs to see if I could be of any 

assistance 

 

Other updates: 

- Member of the steering committee, have helped make our 

legislative council more efficient and shorter (yay) 

 

Respectfully,  

 

Ariana Kaye 

Clubs Representative 

clubsrep1@ssmu.ca 


